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ATAA LEADS EFFORTS FOR ABA BOARD CERTIFICATION IN TRUCK ACCIDENT LAW 
 
Toledo, OH, Aug. 8, 2018 — The Academy of Truck Accident Attorneys is proud to announce 
that the American Bar Association on Tuesday approved board certification for attorneys 
handling truck crash cases. It is the first and only ABA accredited board certification in Truck 
Accident Law in the country.  
 
The Truck Accident Law Board Certification—three years in the making, and in partnership with 
the National Board of Trial Advocacy (NBTA)—is designed to help consumers choose a 
qualified truck accident lawyer with objectively verifiable credentials. 
 
In order to become certified in Truck Accident Law, lawyers will have to demonstrate a 
substantial percentage of their practice to trucking litigation, show hands-on experience in 
multiple truck accident cases and pass a comprehensive written exam. 
 
“If someone hires a board certified truck accident attorney, they can now rest assured that this 
lawyer’s credentials have been fully vetted and their knowledge has been thoroughly tested,” 
explains Joe Fried, ATAA co-founder.  
 
Adds ATAA co-founder Michael Leizerman: “Finally, there is an objective way for truck accident 
victims to choose a lawyer that does not rely on lawyer advertising or web pages.”   
 
Exam dates and the application for board certification in Truck Accident Law will be available in 
early September.  
 
For more information, visit academyoftruckaccidentattorneys.org 
 

### 
 

About the Academy of Truck Accident Attorneys 
Founded by nationally renowned trial attorneys Michael Leizerman and Joe Fried, the Academy of Truck Accident 
Attorneys (ATAA) includes more than 300 attorneys dedicated to promoting safety and accountability in the trucking 
industry by representing clients injured or killed in crashes involving tractor-trailers. For more information, visit 
academyoftruckaccidentattorneys.org. 
 
About the National Board of Trial Advocacy 
The National Board of Trial Advocacy (NBTA) is a nonprofit organization devoted to improving the quality of trial 
advocacy and aiding clients in their selection of experienced legal representation. NBTA offers board certification in 
civil trial law, truck accident law, criminal trial law, family trial law, Social Security disability and civil practice. For more 
information, visit nbtalawyers.org 
 
 


